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SUBJECT: ISO 17025 Accreditation Status 

 

To our customers and vendors: 

As a valued stakeholder of Aeroblaze Laboratory, we would like to inform you about an important update 

regarding our ISO 17025 accreditation and the relocation of our facilities. 

At present, we are in the process of moving our testing operations to a new facility. As a result of this transition, 

our ISO 17025 accreditation status is currently listed as "inactive." We understand the importance of maintaining 

this accreditation for our customers, and we want to assure you that we are diligently working to reinstate our 

accreditation as soon as possible. 

We have scheduled a re-audit during the second week of September. Following the successful completion of the 

re-audit, we will promptly provide you with updated ISO 17025 certificates. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that the temporary inactive status of our ISO 

17025 accreditation does not impact the quality and reliability of our services. Our team remains dedicated to 

upholding rigorous internal quality control measures, ensuring accurate and precise test results. 

Although our ISO 17025 accreditation is temporarily inactive, we would like to highlight that our Designated 

Engineering Representative (DER) certificate for flammability tests remains valid. This certificate confirms our 

competence in conducting flammability tests and assures you that we are qualified to provide accurate and 

reliable results in this specific area. 

Should you have any concerns or require further information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to me. We appreciate your understanding and patience during this transitional period. Thank you for your 

continued support and for entrusting us with your testing and calibration needs. 

Best regards, 

 

Andrew Feghali 

FAA Designated Engineering Representative (DER) 

President & Lab Manager 


